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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 9:52 AM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate


Cc: Garwin Yip; Barbara Byrne; Cathy Marcinkevage; Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: ROC on LTO Shasta next steps?


I think the main thing is that we committed to providing Reclamation with more details on the benefits of the


fish passage program so we should deliver them hard copies of the attached white paper prepared for NOAA


Policy. The only other do out that I recall is that Reclamation will convene a technical meeting to discuss


reintroductions and maybe more specifically to discuss incorporating reintroduction in the WR life-cycle


model. Could you take the lead on getting hard copies of this white paper over to Reclamation?


Howard


On Thu, Dec 6, 2018 at 9:38 AM Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal <evan.sawyer@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hey Howard,


Are there next steps on the Shasta division? I missed the very end of the meeting Tuesday and just wanted to


know if there were any tasks/assignments for me (or that I could help with).


Let me know, thanks


Evan


--
Evan Bing Sawyer,

Natural Resource Management Specialist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-3656

Evan.Sawyer@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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